
 
 

 

 

January, 2004

 
ongratulations to Scozzari Builders of 
Trenton, NJ for being chosen as Holy Cross 
Church's Construction Manager amid 
excellent com-petition from three other 

companies. We thank all who helped us by providing 
corporate documentation and answers to our 
proposals. 
  
Our architect now continues the Design and 
Development phase of the project along with 
representatives of Scozzari in order to bring the 
project at budget and on time. Their first 
collaborative meeting is scheduled for next 
Wednesday. 
  
The selection of our Construction Manager is an 
exciting and important phase of the church project. 
Thanks especially to our Committee members who 
donated time and talent to attend our interviews and 
deliberations.  
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